FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Pablo Center Talent Buying Team Announces Successful Renegotiation of Broadway Talent Fees

Eau Claire, WI – July 29, 2024 – Pablo Center at the Confluence is thrilled to announce that our dedicated talent buying team has successfully renegotiated with Broadway talent agencies to restructure ticket prices and fees. This significant achievement is a testament to our commitment to making world-class entertainment accessible and affordable for our community.

Over the past few weeks, our team has been in active negotiations with various talent agencies to address the rising costs associated with bringing top-tier Broadway shows to our venue. Understanding the financial constraints faced by many of our patrons, we have worked diligently to reduce costs as much as possible while still being able to ensure we can present first run Broadway tours on our stage.

As a result of these efforts, we have successfully reduced the final ticket price for over half the seats in our theatre. We are pleased to announce that refunds for the difference will automatically be issued to those who purchased tickets at the previous higher prices. This adjustment reflects our ongoing dedication to ensuring that our audience receives the best value for their cultural experiences at the Pablo Center.

"We understand the importance of accessibility when it comes to the arts," said Jason Jon Anderson, Executive Director of Pablo Center. "Our goal has always been to provide exceptional entertainment experiences for everyone in our community. By renegotiating these fees, we can offer more viable ticket prices while maintaining the high standards that our patrons expect and deserve."

We have pulled Season 7 Broadway shows from being on sale to the public to allow us to reprogram prices. Tickets for Dear Evan Hansen and Addams Family will be put back on sale to Pablo Center members first on 7/29 & 7/30 and will be available to the public starting 7/31.

We invite everyone to join us for the upcoming Broadway season, which promises to be as spectacular as ever, with shows like Dear Evan Hansen, Addams Family, and a few more exciting Broadway titles to be announced in the coming months.

Stay tuned for more announcements and ticket information on our website and social media channels. We are thrilled to have you join us as we continue to DREAM | CREATE | INSPIRE.

For more information about ticket refunds please contact the box office via email at boxoffice@pablocenter.org. To purchase tickets for upcoming events, please visit pablocenter.org.
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